
 

CONTEST - THINKING BIG WITH PARENTS: Win $1,000 for a project that addresses the needs of 
parents in your region: one prize per MRC will be drawn! 

 

The Estrie 0-5 Collective is launching the "Thinking Big with Parents" contest from February 24 to April 30, 2025. 
Here are the essential details: 
 

1. Objective of the Contest 
The contest aims to support initiatives based on the needs expressed by parents during the "Thinking Big with 
Parents" tour (Spring 2024). 
 

2. Target Audience 
This contest is open to all actors involved in supporting families from the following sectors: education, 
community, municipal, early childhood, health and social services, employment, and consultation tables. 

 

3. Prizes 
Nine prizes of $1,000 each, one prize per MRC in Estrie. 

 

4. Drawing Date 
The winners will be drawn on May 1, 2025, at 3:00 PM. A Teams link will be sent to all participants a few days 
before the draw. 

 

5. Eligibility Criteria 
- Be an organization committed to the well-being of parents; 
- Be a member of the Eastern Townships Charter - Thinking Big for our Children; 
- Submit a project related to one of the needs expressed by parents in your MRC; 
- Ensure that parents are involved in the organization or execution of your project; 
- Ensure that the project involves multiple community stakeholders; 
- The project must take place between May 15, 2025, and May 15, 2026. 

 

6. How to Participate 
1. Review your MRC’s sheet (in french only); 
2. Identify a new project or an enhancement to a current project addressing one or more of the needs 

identified by parents. Check our "Act for Supportive Parenting" sheet (in french only) for inspiration! 
3. Complete the short participation form (approximately 15 minutes) by April 30, 2025. 

 

7. Rules 
The contest rules (in french only) are available online. 
 

By participating, community actors have the opportunity to advance the cause of families in Estrie while 
winning financial support for their projects. This contest marks the end of the "Thinking Big with Parents" 

initiative, with the draw taking place on May 1. 

https://voirgrandpournosenfants.ca/wp-vgpne/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/EN_VoirGrand_charte_2023_VF.pdf
https://voirgrandpournosenfants.ca/idees_actions/
https://voirgrandpournosenfants.ca/wp-vgpne/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/VG_PARENTS_PISTES_ACTIONS_202585x11_VF.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qh_ezkKbmEeK0CYg8EX4HdRZ2C7GMeRGoMmiBo8wsNdUNElCTlNEWTAwRkVSWVM2TzZCNExNWTNGNC4u
https://voirgrandpournosenfants.ca/wp-vgpne/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Reglements_simplifies.pdf

